
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Families, Staff and Children, 
 
WELCOME BACK to Term Three. We hope you were able to enjoy the lovely long three week 
break. We welcome back Helen Currie who is teaching Middle 3 for the first six weeks.  
 
We have a term full of wonderful activities coming up. Next week Holly-ann Martin will be back to 
run Safe4kids. She will reinforce the protective behaviours she taught last term. 
Then Shellie Morris will be teaching music for nearly two weeks. We are very grateful to AAAC for 
providing the funding for Shellie. She is an amazing artist and brilliant teacher. We are incredibly 
lucky to have her work with our kids. We hope to be able to share some of Shellie’s music with you 
towards the end of her visit. 
 
The Trachoma team will also be at Ltyentye Apurte to teach us some important health lessons. 
We are having a special focus on the environment in Eco Week and dressing up for Book Week. 
We will also celebrate Catholic Education Week and Father’s Day. 
 
We hope your children can come to school everyday so they can enjoy all the wonderful programs 
we have at Ltyentye Apurte Catholic School! 
God Bless 
Deb 
 
 

 
 

The Horse Program continues, thanks to Katie Jayne, the local stockmen and AAAC. 
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Weekly bush trips have been organised by Carmel Ryan and Paul Wighton and continue to be a 
regular feature of our school week. In these pictures, we see our Middle 3 and Senior classes at 

Salt Springs. 

The Sacrament of Confirmation 

 


